
 

 

 

Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation Group Experience Rating Membership Benefit 

The Chamber is proud to partner with The Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation (BWC) & Hunter 

Consulting Company to offer an important member benefit!  The Ohio BWC’s Group Experience Rating 

Program offers a discount up to 53% for chamber members. 

Enrollment for the 2023 Policy Year is now open.  The deadline to enroll for the group is November11, 

2022. 

In addition to the discounted rates, Hunter Consulting is known for providing professional and 

aggressive claims management.  Every Hunter client receives a dedicated account manager who serves 

as a single point of contact.  We also provide a range of services not typically provided by other TPAs - 

attorney representation at Industrial Commission hearings, settlement & handicap reviews, guidance 

through BWC audits, and semi-annual safety training. 

Current clients should be receiving their renewal information this month. 

To receive your free (no obligation) quote, please visit: 

https://hunterconsulting.secure.force.com/ac3form  

Contact Jeff Price: 

 jprice@hunterconsulting.com or 513-372-8718 

 
You can count on Hunter Consulting to give your company personalized attention.   

That’s “The Hunter Difference!” 
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